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Good afternoon, I hope you all have been enjoying the warm weather we 
have been getting, construction has progressed well this week! 
 
Below is a breakdown of the upcoming work for next week and what has 
been completed so far. As well as some pictures for viewing.  
For more information, please visit the project webpage at 
www.stthomas.ca/talbot 

Work Scheduled for next week: (Stage 1 only Mary St. to City Hall) 
 

• The mainline sanitary sewer replacement in stage 1 is now 
completed as well as all the services on the south side of the 
roadway!  

• Sanitary connection on the north side will continue next week.  
• The new watermain has been installed from Mary Street up to 

Southwick and will continue to be installed moving east 
towards City Hall.  

All planned water disruptions will be communicated in advance. If your 
business is water sensitive and you wish to have an after-hour 
connection, please reach out rpflanzner@stthomas.ca if you haven’t 
done so already. 

 

Road Closures and Access: 
- Talbot St. from Mary St to Princess Ave. will be closed to through traffic, 

please follow the posted detour. 
- On street parking within the construction zone is not permitted  
- Front Door access may be interrupted periodically during construction, 

advance notification will be provided prior to any disruption 
 
Construction Safety: 

- Your safety is very important to us. Please respect the work zone 
- Please use caution when using the street or sidewalks near the 

construction limits 
- Maintain a safe distance from any moving equipment, stockpiles or 

trenches 

Work completed so far:  
(Stage 1 only Mary St. to City Hall) 
 

- Mainline Sanitary sewer installed in all 
of Stage 1 

- South side Sanitary services 
- Mainline Watermain from Mary Street 

to Southwick St. 
 

 
 
 

Existing Bricked sewer 
that was replaced 

New PVC watermain to replace 
old ductile iron watermain 
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